Kirkland, April

From: hope calderwood <cjourney39@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 3:41 PM
To: DEP, NECEC

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am opposed to the CMP corridor. | see no benefit to the State of Maine people. As usual a bad deal for us. Like the Poland
Springs deal, which lets a for profit company use water, which is a public resource, for it's financial gain. Why are we giving our
resources to other states and companies when we could use the resources to support our residents and what is needed here. |
Catherine Journey.

Resident of Brunswick, Maine



